ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE; June 7, 2018
TO: All Bidders W
e
FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 — Car Wash Services
BID SUBMISSIONS DUE: June 19, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential vendor regarding
the above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Would an amendment to the bid without self-vacuum services be accepted?

Response: No.

Question 2: Would an amendment to the bid without electronic scanning of bar codes be
acceptable?

Response: It is the infent of the City to receive bids that meets the detailed specifications
in their entirety. All deviations, no matter how slight, must be clearly explained on a separate
sheet entitled "Exceptions to Specifications.” Each exception or variation must be thoroughly
explained on a separate sheet detailing Contractor’s method of service or exception to
specification.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



